
 

 

 
                                                                                                              2nd May 2025  

  
Year 5 End of Year Reward Trip  

  
 Dear Parent/ Carer,  
  
As a reward for the children’s hard work throughout the year, I have organised a trip to West 
Midlands Safari Park on Friday 11th July 2025.  
  
The cost of the coach and entrance to the theme park is £32 per child. Payment must be made no 
later than Friday 6th June 2025 via Parent Pay. Cash will not be accepted.  
  
On the day, pupils are to arrive at school no later than 8.20am for 8.45am departure. We expect to 
leave the Safari Park at 3.45pm and hope to arrive back at school around 5pm.  
  
Your child will need a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks, glass bottles or chewing gum) in a disposable 
bag. If your child is entitled to free school meals and you wish for school to provide a packed lunch 

for them, please email md@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk   

  
Children are allowed to bring up to £10 spending money which they will be responsible for. No 
phones or cameras are permitted.   
  
Your child will need to come dressed in their PE kit, and appropriate for the visit/weather 
(raincoats/sun cream/sun hat).  
  
As this is a reward trip, any pupils exceeding 25 negative behaviour points during this year 
will be excluded from attending the visit. For children who have had a suspension during 
this academic year, attendance will be at the school’s discretion. 
  
Should you have any further queries regarding the trip you can either contact me direct or view the 
Safari Park website for further information. www.wmsp.co.uk .  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
M Davison 

  
Mrs Davison  
Assistant Headteacher 
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